
Emergency Warning Sirens Testing in 2019 

The 5-siren emergency system will be used to alert Lockhart residents of impending weather 

dangers.  Routine siren testing is scheduled at 1:00 pm on January 21, 2019, April 15, 2019, July 

15, 2019 and October 21, 2019.  If you hear the siren on any date other than the ones listed in this 

news article, please take emergency precautions. 

 

For questions regarding the new system or siren testing, please contact City Hall at (512) 398-3461 

or the Police Department at (512) 398-4401.    

http://www.lockhart-tx.org/page/article/11

